am not happy for the large tree to be felled. I think this is harmful to the environment. The tree which we
can see from Denyer house is a pleasure to look at, provides important greenery in an urban space and
habitat for nesting birds. Please see link below to Woodland Trust and how the ash tree is invaluable to wild

life.

Best Deborah Lovett

https.// www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/visiting-woods/trees-woods-and-wildlife/british-trees/native-trees/ash/




